
From: Jennifer Schulz <Jennifer.Schulz@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2024 3:13 PM 

To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Gift received 

  

Good afternoon, 

  

I am Jennifer Schulz and work for the Chicago Fire Department. 

On 05/13/24 through 05/15/24 I was in Tuscon, AZ for a conference. 

The conference name is The EMS Summit and is put on yearly by Endeavor Business Media. 

They reimburse for airfare, provide transport via shuttle / bus to and from the airport / hotel, pay for the 

costs of the hotel where the conference is held as well as the costs of the meals. 

The purpose of this conference is to network with other EMS providers across the country and various 

vendors of educational materials and products used in EMS. 

Over the two days,  EMS chiefs from all around the country meet and discuss issues concerning the EMS 

field / department as a whole, learn what is working and what isn't and get to know the senior people 

behind the products and services that help make EMS departments run optimally. 

  

Things that were learned include, but are not limited to: 

Preventing Employee Burnout & Increasing Engagement 

Standardizing Documentation & Improving Compliance 

Quality Assurance: Best Practices for QA & Field Supervision 

  

Be safe, 

Jennifer Schulz 

Assistant Deputy Chief Paramedic 

Chicago Fire Department | Medical Section 

3510 S. Michigan | Chicago IL 60653 

P 312.613-2281 F 312.745.3900 

Email jennifer.schulz@cityofchicago.org 
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